
NEWSLETTER

23rd June 2017

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Week 4

Thursday 29th June – Year 3 Swimming

Thursday 29th June – Choir Performance @ Junior Music Festival, Reading

New LPA Chair Needed!

The LPA are looking for a new Chair for the 2017/18 Academic Year.  If you are 

interested in this role please can you contact the current Chair, Claire Pullen, at 

lowbrooklpa@gmail.com

School Uniform Next Week

As the weather is due to be cooler next week children in Key Stage 2 will need to 

wear their ties to school every day as normal.  Please can you also ensure that your 

child has their jumper and blazer (KS2 children) in school with them at all times

LPA Parent Survey

The LPA would like to ask parents to vote for the social and fundraising activities they 

would like them to arrange in the next academic year.  To register your vote please 

follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TPYW3Y9

mailto:lowbrooklpa@gmail.com
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TPYW3Y9


 
 

MBM Summer Sports Camp 
24th July – 28th July / 28th August – 1st September 

 

Dear Players and Parents, 

 

The school year is rapidly coming to an end and with a blink of an eye it will be Summer. MBM Summer 

Sports Camp is proud to be launching here at Lowbrook Academy with two multi-sport themed weeks 

running at the start and end of the summer holidays. The camps, run by Mr. Morgan, Mr Bhadye and 

Mr Moore will be held from 9:00am until 3:00pm.  

After several conversations from eager parents, we were prompted to organise this fantastic 

opportunity for children from Reception up to Year 6. The dates of the sports camp will be as follows: 

- Camp 1: Monday 24th July – Friday 28th July 

- Camp 2: Monday 28th August – Friday 1st September 

The MBM Summer Sports Camp will ensure that children get to play many different activities, 

including: football, rugby, netball, rounders, archery, table tennis and much more; sessions will be 

split across the day with different teachers running different activities and the focus being on 

developing their skills. As many parents have already expressed an interest in signing up, we expect a 

super response. As a result, be sure to sign up and express your interest to not be disappointed. 

The Sports Camp will cost £25 a day, £125 for the week. An additional sibling will be eligible for a £50 

discount for the week (£200 in total for both children). Places will be on a first come first served basis. 

This will be a great opportunity for children of Lowbrook Academy so please ensure that you speak to 

any of the above teachers should you have any further queries. 

MBM Summer Sports Camp will ensure that children maintain an active and healthy lifestyle over the 

summer period when attending the camp. The camp will also serve as a perfect opportunity for 

children to improve upon their existing skill set, socialise with children of similar ages and have fun!  

If you would like your child to attend, please send the attached slip below to show your interest. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

MBM Summer Sports Camp 

I would like my child (name) ______________________________ to attend MBM Summer Sports 

Camp on the following dates. 

Camp 1:  

Mon 24th July           Tues 25th July           Wed 26th July           Thurs 27th July           Fri 28th July         

Camp 2: 

Mon 28th Aug           Tues 29th Aug           Wed 30th Aug          Thurs 31st Aug           Fri 1st Sept         

 

In case of an emergency my contact number is _____________________________ 

Parent/ Carer signature __________________________________   Name ______________________ 

 



Dated: 10th June 2017 

 

The Magnet Netball Club (Known as ‘Magnets’) is a local ‘progressive’ netball 

club for Yr 2 to Yr 9 competing in the Junior Berkshire Netball League 

from Yr 6 and other yearly tournaments from Yr 4. 

 

If you are going to be in  

Yr 2, Yr 3 or Yr 4 

next September and you are interested in being considered for a place in 

the club then please book yourself into the assessment session asap.   

 

This session will be FOC and will take place at the  

Furze Platt Leisure Centre, Main Sports Hall, on 

Thursday 13th July 2017 

between 4.30pm and 6pm 

 

PLEASE NOTE: WE OFFER A RECREATIONAL SESSION AND A 
DEVELOPMENT SESSION (HIGHER LEVEL)  

 
 THE NORMAL TRAINING TIMES NEXT SEPTEMBER FOR  

YR 2/3 WILL BE ON A TUESDAY 4pm – 5pm  
YR 4 WILL BE ON A WEDNEDSAY 4pm – 5pm 

DURING TERM TIME AT THE MAGNET LEISURE CENTRE 
 

If you are interested and would like to BOOK A PLACE then please contact 

Sally Gray on  

07775 993221 (no answer phone) or  

email: magnetnetballclub@gmail.com 
 

For more club information please see our web page 
http://magnetnetballclub.co.uk 

 
 






